
9 December 2021 

Advisory Number : REM- 2021-011 

Subject : Confirmation of January 2018 RECs for the Non- FiT   
Compliance Mechanism 

Dear REM Participants, 

We thank all those who have submitted their REC Validation Form relative to the 
Renewable Energy Certificates (RECs) re-issuance corresponding to the Non- FiT   
Compliance Mechanism for January 2018 which the Registrar released on 18 
October 2021 through REM Advisory No. 2021-009. To those who were not able to 
submit their REC Validation Form on the given deadline, we deem that the RECs 
issued to you are correct.  

In view of the foregoing, the Registrar hereby confirms that the issued RECs for Non- 
FiT Compliance Mechanism for January 2018 are correct and final.  

We will release another advisory once the REC for the February 2018 Billing Period 
is issued. 

Should you have concerns or questions regarding this advisory, please send an 
email to reregistrar@wesm.ph or contact the following REM Specialists: 

Membership Category RER Personnel In- Charge Contact Number 

DUs and RES Ms. Marie Liezelle E. Macabenta 0939 927 7404 

REM Generators and 
Generators serving DCCs 

Mr. Marlo S. Delizo 

Mr. Aldrin W. Reyes 

0936 304 2117 

0949 452 7743 

Thank you. 

For the RE Registrar, 

CLARES LOREN C. JALOCON 
Head, Corporate Planning & Communications Department 

mailto:reregistrar@wesm.ph



